March 18, 1999

Dear Garry,

I would like to personally thank you for coming to speak to our students last month. I can assure you that you were a "a hit", particularly with the younger students.

Some of their comments included:

"awesome" "really good" "cool"

"speaking from his experience"

Older students seemed to be generally impressed by your "entertaining" presentation, claiming that some of it was really good.

Staff members had positive comments. One teacher even remarked that "Since students were so well-behaved and quiet, we should have this type of presentation more often".

I am enclosing a copy of our school newspaper, 'The Halo'.

... Keep up the message that you have to proclaim to the youth of our day. Regards to your wife.

Ynolde Adams

Langley Secondary School, Langley, B.C., (604) 534-4171